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Question: E11-280 
 
OUTCOME 11:  Mental Health 
 
Topic:  MULTICULTURAL MENTAL HEALTH AUSTRALIA PROJECT  
 
Written Question on Notice 
 
Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  
 
What proportion of the 2006-2011 COAG mental health funding given to multicultural 
agencies? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
No multicultural agencies have been specifically funded under the COAG National Action 
Plan on Mental Health 2006-2011.  
 
Funding of $1 million (for the period 2006-07 to 2010-11) was provided to the Mental Health 
Council of Australia (MHCA) to support the capacity of mental health organisations to 
respond to changing community needs, and provide timely advice to government.  As this is 
regarded as 'core funding' for MHCA to enable it to fulfil its mandate, the Department of 
Health and Ageing does not require MHCA to report on whether any of this funding is spent 
on multicultural agencies. 
 

 
  

 


